As much as you can, please spend quality time with your family

Kevin Thompson
May 25, 2025

Brothers and sisters,

I hope you are enjoying your beautiful spring weather. Remember that family is the most important thing
in the world. As much as you can, please spend quality time with your family. It's the best relationships
you found with your children and grandchildren. That is what is most important.

This next weekend we will have the privilege of having the high noon 10 year anniversary at BAFC. If
you know any young adults who would benefit from the education that High Noon provides for
preparation to have a successful blessing then please have them sign up.

God Bless,

Kevin and Masako Thompson



